

Freedom of Information: MBAs

Dear John,

Thank you for your request for information concerning MBA programmes the University provides.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

## Your request

- 1. Please confirm if you deliver Master of Business Administration course at your university?
- 2. Is the Master of Business Administration course delivered at Weekends?
- 3. If so, please confirm the total fee of the course?
- 4. Furthermore, please confirm if a timetable can be provided for academic year 2019/20 and confirm the duration of course?
- 5. Is the Master of Business Administration delivered via online/distance learning?
- 6. If so, please confirm the total fee of the course and how long to take the course?

## **Our Response**

- 1. Yes, the University delivers an MBA.
- 2. Leadership and Management in Healthcare MBA and Education Leadership and Management MBA are delivered at weekends.
- 3. The fees for 19/20 were:
  - Home/EU £13,455 for the full course
  - Overseas £13,455 for the full course

The fees for 20/21 will be:

- Home/EU £14,925 for the full course
- Overseas £14,925 for the full course.
- 4. 2019/20 timetables for both MBAs are attached as Annex 1. Both courses are 1 year full time.
- 5. The University does not provide an MBA via distance learning.
- N/A

We trust this addressed your enquiry.

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request the University to reconsider the decisions made and it will respond.

In addition, the University might be in a position to provide advice and assistance in relation to your request with a view to providing the information you are seeking.

If you continue to remain dissatisfied, you will have the opportunity to make a request for an internal review of the decision.

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 Website: www.ico.gov.uk

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Kind regards, Canterbury Christ Church University

09/03/2020